
 
 
 
 
 

WILLOUGHTON   PARISH   COUNCIL  
 

An Extraordinary Meeting of the Parish Council was held in the 
Village Hall, Thursday, 7th July, 2022, at 7:00pm   

 
The Meeting was called in order to discuss Planning Application 145073  
 
PRESENT   
Cllr. Ms. H. Goring (Vice-Chair), Cllr. Mr. D, Cowell, Cllr. Mr. P, Baldwin, Mrs. K. Baldwin (retiring 
Clerk), Hazel Fox (newly appointed Clerk)  
 
APOLOGIES  
Cllr. Mrs. K. Phillips, Cllr. Mrs. S. Rovezzano, Cllr. Mr. G. Rowles Nicholson, Cllr. Mr. B. Moore  
 
DISCUSSION  
An Outline Planning Application has been submitted to West Lindsey District Council for Outline 
Planning Permission to erect a detached single storey bungalow on land adjacent to No. 6 
Hollowgate Hill and the Parish Council has been asked for comments.  
 
The views of Cllrs. Phillips, Rovezzano, Rowles Nicholson and Moore were obtained prior to the 
meeting and they all expressed “no objections” to the application.  
 
Discussion centred around the Neighbourhood Development Plan, as the site in question is outside 
the areas designated for development under the Plan.  
It was felt that as the application covers an infill site and is for a single storey detached bungalow, 
this would be in keeping with the Neighbourhood Development Plan as approved.  
 
This decision will be forwarded to West Lindsey District Council with the proviso that these criteria 
should be adhered to going forward.  
 
The Meeting closed at 7:20pm  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………….Date………………………………………,  
 


